
 

  

NEWS RELEASE 
NCDSB Trustees Inaugural Board Meeting Takes Place 
November 21, 2022  

The Northeastern Catholic District School Board Inaugural Board Meeting took place 
on Wednesday, November 16, 2022 resulting in the acclamation of the Board Chair 
and Vice–Chair.   Glenn Sheculski was elected to the position of Board Chair for the 
upcoming year. Elizabeth King was acclaimed as Vice-Chair of the Board of Trustees.  

The Inaugural Board meeting began with a prayer service and a beautiful 
commissioning ceremony.  Each Trustee renewed their commitment to Catholic 
education and confirmed their Declaration of Office and oath of allegiance.  

Tricia Stefanic Weltz, Director of Education, stated “I am very pleased to welcome the 
new Board of Trustees for their four-year term. We were honoured to have Bishop 
Poitras with us for the Commissioning Ceremony and Prayer Service to begin the 
Inaugural Board Meeting.  
 
The NCDSB is proudly represented by nine elected Trustees, one student trustee, and 
our search continues for one appointed Indigenous Trustee. 
 
Denis Lincez – Kapuskasing    
Elizabeth King – Cochrane / Iroquois Falls 
Glenn Sheculski – Timmins/Moosonee 
Colleen Landers – Timmins/Moosonee 
Fred Salvador Jr. – Timmins/Moosonee 
Paula Del Guidice – Timmins/Moosonee 
Stan Skalecki – Kirkland Lake/Englehart 
Steve Malciw – Kirkland Lake / Englehart 
Martin Drainville – New Liskeard / Cobalt 
Elena Lionello – Student Trustee                             Missing:  Glenn Sheculski & Denis Lincez 
 
As well, we extend congratulations to newly elected Chair of the Board, Glenn 
Sheculski and Vice-Chair Elizabeth King.  
 
We thank our Board of Trustees for their service to our system and we look forward 
to living out our vision of being faithful and thoughtful learners, working together to 
transform the world.” 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer at (705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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